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Sent: Wednesday, May 01 , 2013 2:09 PM 
To: Salness, Rick- RES (richard.sa lness@wipp.ws); Stone, Anthony- DOE (anthony.stone@wipp.ws) 

~ ENTERED 
CC: Jimenez, Richard- RES (Richard.Jimenez@wipp.ws); Spoon, Robbin- WRES (Robbin.Spoon@wipp.ws); Kesterson, Thomas L, NMENV; LucasKamat, Susan, NMENV; Cobrain, Dave, NMENV; Kliphuis, Trais, NMENV; 

Holmes, Steve, NMENV; Smith, Coleman, NMENV; Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV; Allen, Pam, NMENV 

Good afternoon all , 

As most of you know I was down at the WIPP Site on Monday and Tuesday of this week to observe and collect a groundwater split sample from well WQSP-5. 
Because of equipment issues 1 was unable to collect my sample on Tuesday. 

After discussing all options with my management and the RES WIPP sampling crew, I relinquished custody of the sample cooler to Ms. Robin Spoon and Mr. Richard Jimenez of RES. 

We decided that the RES crew would collect the WQSP·S spl it sample for NMED after the issues were resolved and M r. Tom Kesterson from the NMED DOE Oversight Bureau would be 
present to observe. 
The RES crew would then deliver the NMED sampling cooler over to Fed Ex along with their own samples, and ship them off to their respective labs for analysis. 

Thank you RES and Tom Kesterson for all your help I 

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Ricardo Maestas 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

New Mexico En v i.-onm e nt D epa1·tme u t 

Z905 Rodeo Park Drive E, Bui lding 1 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87j05 

Office: 505*476p6o5o 

Cell : 505·4 l9"7431 

Fax: 50'5p476-6o6o 

Fro n t Desk: 505-476 ·6ooo 

ricanfo.maestasQtstate.nm.us 
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